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Sexual Misconduct Prevention and Response held another Green
Dot Bystander Training over Zoom on the 11th. Students who
missed the first meeting could learn the skills required to safely and
effectively intervene in instances of power-based personal violence.
Sophomorphosis continued this week. One event Off-Campus
Studies hosted was an informational session where students could
come learn about off-campus study options.
Carldems hosted a March To The Polls on the 13th. Students
walked to Northfield City Hall and voted early for the November
election.
On the 14th Ethical Inquiry at Carleton held a Zoom discussion
where healthcare workers shared their experiences during COVID-
19. Students could learn about what it is truly like to work during a
pandemic.
The Undergraduate Student Research and Internship Symposium
was held on the 16th. Students presented on their projects in a
virtual session hosted by both the Dean of the College Office and
the Career Center.
Family Weekend continued this week with a live tour of the campus
and  conversations with SHAC about Carleton’s COVID-19 practices.
These virtual events allowed families of students to learn more
about Carleton from the comfort of their own home.


